
December 7, 2017 

 
US Smoke and Fire Corp 
12310 Pinecrest Road 
Reston, VA 20191 

Re: Thank You 

Dear Mr. Popov, 

I wanted to thank you and your team for the great work you did out on our project.  At the eleventh 
hour, your crew came in and completed all of the final testing and commissioning of your curtains 
moments before the city inspectors arrived onsite.  Your dedication to making the project a success 
enabled Balfour Beatty to secure the certificate of occupancy and allowed the government employees 
to move into their space a few days early.  For a large government project of that stature, that 
opportunity traditionally does not present itself.  Thank you for all of the late nights, early mornings, 
and commitment to working with fellow subcontractors to resolve issues that arose during the city’s 
final inspection process.  We appreciate it and look forward to working with you on more projects in 
the future. 

Sincerely, 

Tim Boerschlein 

www.balfourbeattyus.com 

11325 Random Hills Road 
Suite 500 
Fairfax, VA 22030 
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